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DALLAS, PENNSYLVANIA

Women Of Community Invited To’
See Films On Cancer Detection
Two flms on the early detection

of ‘cancer will be shown at the
Lake School building on the even-
ing of February 1. The films, “Time

and Two Women” and “Self Exam-
ination”, are shown by Mrs. N. R.

Elliott of Wilkes-Barre, A. local
‘doctor will be present. to lead dis-
cussion and to answer questions.
. The members of Harveys Lake
Woman's Service Club extend an
invitation to all interested women
of their communities to share in
‘the viewing of these films, shown
in conjunction with their project
“Conquer Uterine Cancer.”

* “This project encourages women
to have a yearly physical check-  

up and is currently promoted by
15,000 Federated Woman's Clubs and

the American Cancer Society.

Plans were announced by Mrs.
Charles Williams, Program Chair-
man, at a recent meeting of the
Executive Board, Mrs, Edward Guli-
tus and a committee of eight nurses
who are all members of the Club
are in charge of the project. Please
come and help us to make: this
a worthwhile program.

Club members will meet for
their regular business session in a

classroom at 7:30 p.m. The films
will be shown promptly at 8:30 p.m.
in the gym.
 

» TRUCKSVILLE
 

fi Mr, and Mrs. Howard Fuller,

Birch Grove, have returned after

spending ten days in New York

City.
. Mark Waltick has returned to

Hackensack, N. J. after spending

two weeks with his. grandparents,

Mr. and Mrs. Thomas Evans, Holly

Street. 3
Mrs, Edith Warner, Bunker Hill,

is home after spending six months

in Portland; Ore., with her brother-

in-law and sister, Mr. and Mrs.

Chester Oldsfield and family.
Service Club Meets

“ Mrucksville Service Mothers and

Wives Club met at the Fire Hall

‘on Wednesday night. Mrs. Albert

Williams presided at the business

meeting. Mrs. Fred Case acted as

secretary in the absence of the club’s

secretary, Mrs. Jacob Beline. Pres-

.ent: Mesdames Fred Case, Leon Beis-

‘el, Clyde Birth, Mame Dymond,

‘Margaret Dykman, Bruce Long, Earl

Gregory, Sr., R. D. Shepherd, and

‘Albert Williams Jr.

Sally Woodruff, Mt. Greenwood,

“is home after spending several weeks

with her sister, Mrs. George Sim-

‘m¥®s, Schenectady.
Mr. and Mrs. Harry Alberts and

‘daughter, Joan, willspend the week

end with Mr. and Mrs. Paul Eng-

Her in Rochester.
Mr. and Mrs. Edward Grimes and

children, Henry and Mabel, White

ins, N.Y. will spend the week end

at their home here.

Mr. and Mrs. Alfred Collins, El-

mira, visited their son-in-law and

daughter, Mr. and Mrs. Jacob Hol-

land over the week end.
Mary Bennett, Tommy Pierce, and

John Wardell, local students -at-

tended the Northeast District Band

Festival held in the Honesdale Jun-

jor-Senior High School last Thurs-

. day, Friday and Saturday.

Mrs. William Hewitt is conval-
escing at home after being medical

patient in Nesbitt Hospital several

weeks.
Friendship Class Meets

Friendship Class of Methodist

Church met in the fellowship hall

of the church Wednesday night. Mrs.

Thomas Kreidler was in charge of

business meeting. Dr. Louis

Vitale, Wilkes-Barre Children’s

Service Center, spoke on “The

Emotional Problems of Children.”

harles Coolbaugh, Carverton, will

spd the next several weeks with

his sister, Mrs. L. H. Johnson, Car-

verton Road.
Mrs. Susan Winters, Oak Street,

is visiting her son and daughter-

in-law, Mr. and Mrs. Sheldon Wint-

ers in Ohio.
Mr. and Mrs. Richard Harmon,

 

 

 

Idetown
Billy Williams has returned to

Shepherd College after spending the
weekend with his parents, Mr. and
Mrs. Bruce Williams.

Mrs. Clifford Davis and children
with Mrs. Libbie Smith spent Sat-

urday with Mr. and Mrs. George

Smith, Wilkes-Barre, where they

attended a birthday party for Mich-
cig Goodman, granddaughter of Mr.

and Mrs. George Smith. a)
Serving and Waiting Class

Serving and Waiting Class met

aifighe home of Mr. and Mrs. John

Race Thursday night, Miss Ruth

‘Worthington led devotions and pre-
 

Carverton Road, will leave tomor-
row for Hollywood, Fla., for four

weeks.
Esther Markle; Kutztown, spent

several days recently with her
grandparents, Mr. and Mrs. Alvin

Markle, Harris Hill Road.

Mary Elston, Helen Gaynor, Sus-

an Edwards, Marion Frey spent

the week end in Philadelphia where

they were guests of Mr. and Mrs.
Theodore Brown, former residents

of Bunker Hill :
Mrs. John Harris, Albany, visi-

ted her father, Robert Fuller, who

recently underwent surgery at

Mercy Hospital.
Birthday greetings this week to

Mrs. Alice Davis, Mrs. Vincent Mec-

Quire, Mrs. Charlotte Perkins
Schumcker, Nancy Woolbert, Min-

nie Sutton, Betty Kunkle, William
Long, Luther W. Gregory, Karl

Stock, Jr., Robbie Baird, Cap Cov-

ert, Alfred Leslie Webster, 3rd., and
Joseph Dow. 1

Mrs. Marion Marsh, Carverton

Road, was admitted to Nesbitt Hos-

pital last week as a medical patient.

Sarah Vaughn, student at Temple

University, Philadelphia, visited her

parents, Mr. and Mrs. Ezra Vaughn,
S. Memorial Highway over the week
end.

Mr. and Mrs. Ralph Winters,

Millville, N. J. announce the birth
of a son, Raymond, born January

12, in Millville “General Hospital.
The mother is the former Helen
Thomas of Bunker Hill, The couple
has another son, Edward.

Mr. and Mrs. Melvin Johnson,

Carverton Road, had’ as guests over

the week end their son-in-law and
daughter, Mr. and Mrs. Harry

Thompson and family of Troy, N.Y.

Esther Snyder and Mrs. Bertha

Hughes spent last Friday with
friends and relatives in Wilming-

_ton, Del.
Mr. and Mrs. AllenBirch and

family, Binghamton, visited her

mother, Mrs. James Asher and his
father, Paul Birch, last Friday.
Mr. and’ Mrs. Henry Craig, Carv-

erton Road, left to spend the re-

mainder of the winter in White
Haven, Fla.
Announce Birth

Mr. and Mrs. Donald Kresge,

Mountville, announce the birth of

a daughter, Susan Louise, born in

St. Joseph’s Hospital in Lancaster.

The couple are the parents of four
other children.

Franklin Hemmenway, Post Road,

has been elected president of the
“Last Man’s Club” of Asher-Minor

Post 4, Society of the 28th Division.
Hemmenway will serve during
1962.

sided at the business meeting. Mrs.

Lulu Schultz led the prayer and
then the missionary lesson. Mrs.
Ernest Fritz gave the secretary's
report and Mrs, Jesse Boice, the

treasurer’s report. Thirteen were

present. The next meeting will be

at the home of Mrs. Libbie Smith.

Clark Smith and daughter, Betty

Lou, Allentown, spent Sunday with

Mrs. Libbie Smith. Other callers

at the Smith home were Mr. and

'Mrs. Eddie Dungey and daughter,

Donna, Forty Fort.

Jim Park returned home Satur-

day after being a patient at Nes« bitt Hospital.
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hearts, 75¢ to $5.50. 
 

It tmakes you feel so young
to give the one you love a Valentine filled with

Fanny Farmer candies—they’re the fanciest,

romanciest, the finest made.

Blush-pink or flame-red satin heart shown,

1 1b. $2.95. Other Fanny Farmer Valentine

EVANS DRUG STORE
SHAVERTOWN
OR 4-
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